
 

 

Petershill Partners 1H 2022 Interim Results - 21 September 2022  

Petershill Partners plc (LSE: PHLL) will release its 1H 2022 Interim Results on Wednesday 21 September 2022 at approximately 
7:00 BST. Petershill Partners will host a conference call at 9:00 BST to discuss the results, followed by a Q&A session.  

All interested parties are invited to participate via telephone or the audio webcast. You may register for the webcast here. 
Additional details can be found on Petershill Partner’s website at www.PetershillPartners.com. 

 

Conference Call Information: 

Domestic: +44 (0)330 165 4013 
International: +1 646-828-8221 
Conference ID: 2322602 

All participants are asked to dial in approximately 10-15 minutes prior to the call, referencing “Petershill Partners” when 
prompted. 

 

Replay Information: 

An archived replay of the call will be available on our webcast under the Events and Releases section of the Investors tab. 

Please direct any questions regarding obtaining access to the conference call to Petershill Partners Investor Relations, via e-mail, 
at PHP-Investor-Relations@gs.com. 

 

https://event.webcasts.com/viewer/portal.jsp?ei=1509448&tp_key=4ccdad6376
http://www.petershillpartners.com/
https://www.petershillpartners.com/events-calendar.html
mailto:PHP-Investor-Relations@gs.com

